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Reception

From: Enforcements <enforcements@GalwayCoCo.ie>
Sent: Friday 13 January 2023 16:07
To: info@grealishglynn.com
Subject: EN16/021
Attachments: EN16-021email + letter attached from agent GG-03.01.23.msg

A Chara 
  
  
The Planning Authority wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence  of 3/1/2023. 
  
It is noted that you state Mr. Rock now wishes to ‘de-structure’ the two unauthorised sheds on the site. 
  
You are advised that it remains open to you to remove the said unauthorised sheds in accordance with the 
terms of the Enforcement Notice which required the removal of same. 
As you are aware the Council were ready to progress to hearing in court on this matter on 24/11/2022 and 
our witness was present in court, but at the request of Counsel acting on behalf of Mr. Rock the Council 
agreed to adjourn proceedings. It was indicated to the court at that time that Mr. Rock was seeking the 
adjournment in order to make a substitute consent application to An Bord Pleanála.  
  
It remains the position of the Planning Authority that we are ready for the case to go to hearing should the 
said application not be lodged with An Bord Pleanála or the Enforcement File complied with, by the time 
the case is next for mention on 23/3/2023. 
  
  
For and on behalf of  
Saoirse Kennedy 
Senior Executive Planner 
Planning Enforcement Section 
Galway County Council 
  
  
  
  
  
  
Is Mise, le meas 
Mary Condon 
Clerical Officer 
Planning Enforcement 
Galway County Council 
Enforcements@galwaycoco.ie 
  
  
  
  
  


